






BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY 
CITY AND COUNTY OF HONOLULU 

 
           November 17, 2020  

(Date Notice Posted) 
 

 
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR EXEMPTION FROM CHAPTER 103D HAWAII REVISED 

STATUTES 
 

The Manager and Chief Engineer is reviewing a request for exemption from Chapter 103D, Hawaii 
Revised Statutes (HRS), to award a contract for Financial Audit Services. 
 
The award shall be made to: 
 

Name of Vendor: N&K CPAs, Inc. 
 
Address of Vendor:  999 Bishop Street, Suite 2200 
    Honolulu, Hawaii 96813    

   
Cost:    Estimated $200,000.00 
   

 Term of Contract:  1 year 
 
Direct any inquiries to:  Kathryn Hoffman 
 
 Address:   Board of Water Supply 
     Procurement Office 
     630 S. Beretania St. 
     Honolulu, HI 96843 
 
 Telephone No.:  (808) 748-5071 
 
  
 
Submit written objection(s) to this Notice of Intent to Issue an Exemption from Chapter 103D, HRS 
within seven (7) calendar days from the date this notice was posted to: 
 
     Manager and Chief Engineer  
     Board of Water Supply 
     630 S. Beretania St. 
     Honolulu, HI 96843 
 
 Telephone No.  (808) 748-5071 
 
 
 
 
      

103D Exemption Reference No.:  BWS 21-05-EX 






